
Correction to OUOC AGM 2015 Minutes 

1 May 2015 

 

Due an error of the President/Mens’ Captain in stating the Mens’ Blues Criteria, the awarding of 

Mens’ Half Blues was incorrectly reported during the meeting. 

 

The correct Mens’ Blues Criteria for OUOC are “First 4 Oxford Runners at Varsity receive 

automatic Half Blues, with up to 2 additional to be awarded at the Captain’s discretion” rather than 

“at Captain’s discretion” as stated at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 

As such, this line on Pg. 1 of the original minutes: 

 

“Mens’ Half Blues awarded at Captain’s Discretion to Aidan and Jamie” 

 

Has been struck out and replaced with: 

 

“Mens’ Half Blues awarded to Aidan, Jamie, Mark, and Josh.” 

 

An uncorrected version of the page in question has been retained for reference as Pg.4 of the 

correction copy of the minutes.  Apologies for any inconvenience this mistake has caused. 

 

 

Signed:   

 

  Alex T. Vai 

  OUOC Secretary 


